
 

 
 
 
 
 
19th September 2024  
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Thursday 26th September is the annual Senior Prize Giving Ceremony.  Years 8, 9, 10 and 11 
students will leave school at 11.55 am.  A ‘grab & go’ lunch will be available from ‘The 
Dunowen’ for those students who wish to avail of lunch at this time. 
 
School buses will be available at 11.55 am for Years 8, 9, 10 & 11 students. 
 
Years 12, 13 and 14 will remain on site for the Senior Prize Giving Ceremony.  Lunch will 
also be available for these students at 11.55 am.  The Ceremony will begin at 12.30 pm.  
Parents of these students are warmly invited to attend the Senior Prize Giving Ceremony. 
 
Reminder - School will be closed for all students on Friday 27th September 2024 to facilitate 
a Staff Inset Day. 
 
School will reopen on Monday 30th September, registration will begin as normal for students 
at 8.50 am with the breakfast club open from 8.15 am. 
 
With thanks, 
 

 
 
Ms P Stuart 
Principal 
 
 


